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Mr. R. M. Newport, 
Pioneer Building, 

st. Paul, Minn. 

Dear Mr. Newport: 

DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE 

WASHINGTON 

October 9, 1914. 

I am very glad to hear from you again. Colonel Caffey told 

me something about you some time ago. It has been nearly twenty 

years since I had the pleasure of seeing you. I hope that I may 

have that pleasure again before very long. I am asking my secre-

tary to send you a copy of the last Yearbook of the Department, and 

also anything that we have on silos that would be useful to you. 

Sincerely yours , 

cJ.1 J( MA"'-' 
Secretary. / 




